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Division of Epidemiology
School of Public Health

Dr. Arthur Leon A%& .
r. u c i
Professor 4 ﬂ&w

Dear Art:

Congratulations on the honor of being designated as the intended
holder of the endowed chair in the School of Physical Education. | hope
that things work out as planned and would like to help in whatever ways |
can. In my experience, it is a little unusual to identify a candidate for an
endowed chair before it is even established. It is even more unusual within / /
the parameters that the University has established for searches for these / %.z/ v
chairs.

None of that withstanding, | would be pleased to meet with the
appropriate group to discuss the implications of your move when the time is
right. | can readily appreciate why this opportunity is attractive and wish
you every success. | view it less as losing a valued faculty member than as

gaining a new colleague in another school within the University.
Sincerely,

Robert L. Kane, M.D.

Dean
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